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July 30, 2025

Mr. Kevin Byrne, County Executive
40 Gleneida Avenue
Carmel, NY 10512

Dear County Executive Byrne:
This letter is to inform you that at the May, 2025 meeting of the Putnam County EMS Council, there was
a vote held to support EMS Director Robert Cuoma’s proposal of a Paramedicine program. The vote was

unanimous by all parties at the meeting.

If you need anything further, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

David Jacobsen

112 Old Route 6, Carmel, NY 10512
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